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Thursday 5th July 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Bowling Trip 

Those children who attended all 3 Easter booster sessions will receive their reward on Thursday 12th July. There is a 

separate letter attached for these students.  

 

Production- Wednesday 18th July (1.30pm) and Thursday 19th July (6pm) 

Our production this year will be on the above dates and times. Please see our previous letter regarding tickets. We 

have limited the tickets to 2 per family but additional tickets may be available through the School Office.   

 

Wicksteed Park Visit and end of term BBQ- Monday 23rd July 

Over the last few weeks, the children have been working really hard to raise money for their end of year treat. As a 

result, we are delighted to confirm that they have raised enough money to cover the entire cost of the trip! Well 

done Year 6 and a big thank you to all the parents and carers who have supported our fundraising efforts. 

 

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am on Monday 23rd July and returning by approximately 4pm. We 

will notify you if any delays should occur on the day in the usual way. Your child will need a packed lunch for the day 

and should be suitably dressed for the weather, including hats and sunscreen if it should be warm. If your child is 

eligible for free school meals and you would like the school to provide lunch for the day, please indicate this on the 

form below. 

 

If you would like your child to take any spending money, please send this in on the day of the trip in a named 

envelope, to a maximum of £5.  These will be kept safe by a member of staff until we visit the shop. 

 

Once we have returned to school, we will be having a BBQ for Year 6 to celebrate the end of their time at Warboys 

School, with all food kindly donated by the PTFA. This should be finished by 5pm when your child will be ready to be 

collected. 

 

Leavers Assembly- Tuesday 24th July  

You are invited to the Leavers Assembly at 9am on Tuesday 24th July. We envisage that this will last no more than 

forty five minutes. Children in KS2 and siblings in KS1 who wish to attend will join the assembly, as would be normal 

practice. The children are expected to come in school uniform.  

 

They may bring in a T-shirt that they would like to ask others to sign later in the day. 

 

If you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me, via the School Office.  

 

Thank you once again for your continued support.  

 

 

Mr Duncan and Mrs Hunter-Jones  

Class Teachers 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
 


